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Emma Barnet

From: Lands Ministerials Mailbox
Sent: Wednesday, 7 October 2020 12:45 PM
To: Emma Barnet
Subject: HPE CM: Major Projects – New Request for Advice - Kings Park Metal Recovery and 

Recycling Facility Expansion (SSD-10396) (Blacktown)

Categories: Objective

Hi Emma 
 
Crown Lands is providing its comments to this proposal via email as it was not received through the Major 
Projects Portal. 
 
Crown Lands has the following comments:- 
 
No Crown land is directly incorporated into the proposal. Breakfast Creek is partially Crown land traversing 
the area, care should be taken to ensure that any future works incorporate measures for environmental 
protection of the creek. 
 
Thanks 
Kirstyn 
 
Lands Stakeholder Relations 
 

Team telephone numbers: Rebecca Johnson, Principal Project Officer, 4920 5040; Kirstyn 
Goulding, Administration Officer - Customer Liaison,  4920 5058; Kim Fitzpatrick, Senior Project 
Officer, 4920 5015, Deb Alterator, Project Support Officer 4920 5172 
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Our Vision: Together, we create thriving environments, communities and economies. 
 
The Department of Planning, Industry and Environment acknowledges that it stands on Aboriginal land. We acknowledge the traditional 
custodians of the land and we show our respect for elders past, present and emerging through thoughtful and collaborative approaches to our 
work, seeking to demonstrate our ongoing commitment to providing places in which Aboriginal people are included socially, culturally and 
economically. 
 


